
Donna L. Sealing September 19,2011 
FOIAIPrivacy Officer I'I'.IAR\REClIIBTU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

OIIe",: JQJ1::Q3t:oMail Stop T5-F09 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 -~----

Related Case: _.. _________Dear Ms. Sealing: 

Pursuant to the Freedom ofInformation Act, 5 U.S.C. Section 552 et seq ("FOlAn), I 
request copies of (or access to) Nuclear Regulatory Commission Chairman Gregory 
Jaczko's complete response to a July 8, 2011 letter from Reps. Fred Upton and John 
Shimkus (hereinafter the "Records.) Chairman Jaczko asked that House Energy and 
Commerce Committee not release part of his response, dated July 22, 2011. I am 
requesting this information--specifically, the chairman's replies to items 1, 2 and 3 in the 
July 8 letter. 

I am a reporter for Bloomberg News, an accredited and recognized newsgathering 
organization. I request the Records to inform the public about matters ofpublic concern. 

FOIA requires that the your agency respond to this request within 20 business days. This 
request is segregable, and your agency may not withhold entire records because of one 
section that you believe is exempt from disclosure. Under federal law, if you choose to 
withhold any such parts of the records from disclosure, you must specify in a written 
response the factual and legal basis for withholding any part of the Records. 

In responding to FOIA requests, the agency must operate with a presumption in favor of 
disclosure. As stated in a January 21, 2009 Presidential Memorandum: "All agencies 
should adopt a presumption in favor of disclosure, in order to renew their commitment to 
the principles embodied in FOIA, and to usher in a new era of open Government." 

I agree to pay reasonable fees for the Records, including actual costs up to $250. If you 
estimate that actual costs will exceed this amount, please contact me so that I may make 
the appropriate arrangements for payment. Please contact me if I may assist in your 
office's response to this request. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Wingfield 
Energy Reporter, Bloomberg News 
202-654-7318 office 
202-664-6804 cell 

cc: Charles Glasser, Esq., Global Media Counsel 



FOIA Resource 

From: BRIAN WINGFIELD, BLOOMBERG! NEWSROOM: [bwingfield3@bloomberg.net] 
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2011 5:59 PM 
To: FOIA Resource 
Cc: cglasser@bloomberg.net 
Subject: additional FOIA request 
Attachments: foia.jaczkoresponse.0919.docx 

Dear Ms. Sealing: 


Please find attached my FOIA request related to NRC Chairman Gregory Jaczko's response to a July 8,2011 

letter from House Energy and Commerce Committee Chairman Fred Upton and Rep. John Shimkus. 


Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions. 


Regards, 

Brian Wingfield 


Brian Wingfield 

Bloomberg News 

1399 New York Ave., NW 

Washington, D.C. 20005 

202 -654-7318 office 

202-664-6804 cell 
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